
Happy Friday! 
 

That is the first school week of May over, which 
means we only have 3 weeks until half term – 
where does the time go?  
 
 

 

Quote of The Week 

“Around here, we don’t look backwards for 
very long… We keep moving forward, opening 
up new doors and doing new things because 
we’re curious… and curiosity keeps leading us 
down new paths.” – Walt Disney 
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CLASS ATTENDANCES FOR THIS WEEK!  

Reception: 91.45% 

Year 1: 99.14% 1st Place 

Year 2: 93.42% 

Year 3: 94.44% 

Year 4: 94.83% 

Year 5: 94.85% 3rd Place 

Year 6: 97.41% 2nd Place 

WELL DONE TO 1ST, 2ND AND 3RD PLACE! 

Reminder 

Due to staff training on Wednesday 11th May, 
there will be no after school wraparound or multi 
skills. 

 

STARS OF THE WEEK!  

Nursery – Max Wallace, Elsie Wilkinson and 
Johnathan Harris  

Reception – Mollie Fox  

Year 1 -  Elliott Wilson 

Year 2 – Harley Wilson 

Year 3 – Rhys Corlett  

Year 4 – Caiden Nicholson  

Year 5 – Lola Gravell 

Year 6 – Emmie Horn 

WELL DONE EVERYONE! 

Attendance/Absence  

Absences should be reported by telephone (01946 
820320). Please leave a message on the absence 
line for Miss McCabe or Mrs Parr to pick up, 
please inform us of your child’s name, reason for 
absence and year group. For every day your child 
is absent, we request daily updates.  

Medical appointments should be made outside 
the school day. If this is unavoidable, they should 
be made so that they cause little disruption to 
learning. Please inform the school office of the 
details of the appointment and provide a letter or 
a copy of the appointment card.  

 

P.E. Days 

Monday: Year 1 & Year 3 

Tuesday: Year 2 & Year 6 

Wednesday: Reception & Year 3  

Swimming on Wednesdays: Year 4 & Year 5 

Cricket on Fridays: Year 2, 3, 4, 5 and 6  

 

PROUD MOMENTS AT ST. BRIDGET’S! 

Well done to Year 3 for taking part in a 
Dodgeball Tournament on Thursday up at St. 
Benedict’s Catholic School and winning 3rd 
Place! 

Also a huge well done to Year 5 and their 
amazing effort in the park run at St. 
Benedict’s, today in the rain.  

 

 


